
To whom it may concern

Dear Sir/Madam,                                                                               
 
RE: Submission on the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare 
Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013
 
I am in support of Senator John Madigan’s Health Insurance Amendment 
(Medicare Funding for Certain types of Abortion ) Bill 2013 due to the fact that 
the legislation itself discriminates against unborn children based on gender.
 
Medicare funding should be removed when a termination is carried out solely 
because of the gender of the foetus. Section 17A (1) (b) … an unacceptable use 
of taxpayers money to selectively kill unborn children based on gender. To not 
ammend this legislation will have serious repercussions.

Please kindly acknowledge my submission in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Charles J Morton LLB




